
 

 

 

THANK YOU 
TELECOMMUNICATORS! 

 
 

 

NATIONAL PUBLIC SAFETY 
TELECOMMUNICATORS WEEK 

April 11 – 17, 2021 
 

 

The Cameron County Emergency Communication District would like to 
recognize all of the 9-1-1 Telecommunicators across the county for their 

hard work and dedication. Thank you for your service to your community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

     
 
 

     
 
 

     
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 


